
Dear Madams: 

 

 

 

I am writing to comment on the proposed amendments to NI 45-106, in  

particular the proposed annual investment limits for non-accredited  

investors. 

 

There is no limit on the stock market why here? It is a free country  

that we can chose as we will, regulate the ones putting the products on  

the market not the buyers of the products. And why $30000 why not  

$300000, why that number? 

 

This submission is being made on my own behalf. 

 

If you would like further elaboration on my comments, please feel free  

to contact me by replying to this email. 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Bill Louwerse 

Investor 

 


